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Please vote yes on house bill 2457 as direct support professionals take care of some 

of the people needing care the most and go through training to prepare for so many 

situations and without which lives would be effected. Expecting them to do do for no 

more pay then fast food workers who sometimes get tips. Not many of theses hard 

working support professionals often get full time hour thus even less pay. Support 

them as well as the families and clients they serve by supporting this bill. 


